
Short Report 

 

Thames Barrier - the Technical Tour 

on Wednesday 21
st
 May 2014 

 

For the record, this seems to have been a successful trip. We were lucky with the weather and 

I received no complaints and quite a few positive reactions. 

 

Members particularly enjoyed the opportunity to enter the working areas of the Barrier to 

view the mighty hydraulic rams which operated the gates.  

 

The sandwich lunch was well priced, of acceptable quality and cheerfully served. 

 

It had been fully booked and 25 out of the 26 booked attended. 

 

Young Sam was brought along for the day and seemed to enjoy himself.  

 

 
(Tony Colclough, organiser, received 6/6/2014) 

 


